

December 8, 2016

Dear Alexandria Campus Student:

I hope that you are having a great semester, and have plans to return for spring semester.

The Alexandria Campus faculty and staff are ready to help you reach your educational and career goals. Our faculty and staff understand the demands on families and individual students who are seeking a better life. They also know that attending college can be a life changing choice for many students.

Please take time today to register for the classes you want or need in spring semester 2017.

- ❖ If you are a continuing student and know what classes you need, you can just go online and register. For continuing NOVA students seeking academic advising, you may meet with an Academic Advisor who is a faculty member in your program of study. Contact your Academic Division office for a list of advisors in your program of a study.
- Walk-in academic advising is also available at the Student Services Center in AA194.
- ❖ If you cannot go to campus to meet with your advisor, Online Virtual Advising is another option. Virtual Advisors are available by chat or email.

Earning a college degree is one of the best investments you can make in yourself, especially in uncertain economic times.

Let us make earning a college degree or certificate a reality for you.

We hope to see you on the Alexandria Campus when classes start on January 9, 2017.

Sincerely,

Your Provost,

M. Annette Haggray

A anella Hagging